
Town of Happy Valley-Goose Bay 

P.O. Box 40 Station B • Happy Valley-Goose Bay, Labrador, Newfoundland . AOP I EO • 709-896-3321 • Fax: 709-896-9454 

January 15, 2019 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John's, NL 
AlA SB2 Canada 

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

RE: Approval of Construction of the Muskrat Falls to Happy Valley Interconnection 

Please note the Town of Happy Valley-Goose Bay's support for the application by NL Hydro to 

construct the Muskrat Falls to Happy Valley Interconnection (MFHVI). The Town feels that the 

existing direct connection to the Town from Churchill Falls has outlived its useful life and needs 

replacement. This interconnection with Muskrat Falls will provide the Upper Lake Melville area 

with a considerably enhanced reliable source of power with increased capacity as compared to 

the marginal capacity presently available with the possibility of frequent and extended power 

outages. The Town would expect that a suitable Network Expansion Policy will be put in place 

by NL Hydro to protect all existing Labrador Interconnected rate payers. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours truly, 

~~ 
Wally Andersen 

MAYOR 

visit our website at www.happyvalley-goosebay.com 


